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Dear Parent/Guardian, v
o
On Tuesday 1* April, Reception will be going on an educational visit to Smithills B3
Farm in Bolton to support our Science topic this term. The children will explore ‘,’Z ;;
the farm and will be taking part in animal handling sessions, a tractor ride and ’f{efa >
lots of other exciting animal experiences. _»Cﬂfji
We will leave school at 9:30am and will return for 3:30pm. School uniform & a Al
warm outdoor coat should be worn but children can bring wellies to wear or other con?rﬁfnity
suitable outdoor footwear. Children will be provided with a school packed lunch

for this trip, however please speak to a member of the Reception staff if you would
prefer to send your child in with their own from home.

PEARSCN

The cost of this trip requires us to ask for a contribution of £17.50 per child. We c%suﬁng "W:;Eir‘
are asking parents to pay and give consent online for this trip by Friday 28™ ABRLHRIA
March. If you have any issues paying online, please contact the office. iy iy
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If you would like your child to go but presently have problems with contributing
please contact Mr Done.
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Yours faithfully,

Mrs Clark .
Reception Class Teacher
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